
Commission Meeting  
7.23.24 
4th Day of the July Term 
Maysville, MO  
 
 
 
 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen 
and County Clerk, Melissa Meek. 
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed those in attendance and led all in prayer. The Pledge of Allegiance was 
then recited by all in attendance.  
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the motion to accept the agenda as presented and approve the minutes from 
the July 16th meeting. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  
 
The NW Commissioner’s meetings were discussed and the dates of those meetings.  
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll left the meeting to go attend a meeting concerning the power line running out of the 
Fairport Sub-station. The meeting was being held in Cameron. 
 
County Clerk, Melissa Meek discussed the upcoming election and steps she was taking to make sure it would run 
smoothly.   
 
Garry McFee of Howe and Company met with the Commission to have a document signed for one of the BRO projects.  
 
Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission and discussed brush, equipment and work being done 
around the County. County Clerk, Melissa Meek wanted the Commission to know she appreciated the help Bill’s crew 
gave in setting up for her meeting this past week.  
 
County Clerk, Melissa Meek advised that her office will be selling plat books beginning sometime in January. If anyone 
wishes to advertise in the book call her and she will get you in contact with the printer.  
 

If you have an event you would like to hold at The DeKalb County Fairgrounds please contact County Clerk, 
Melissa Meek to ensure there are no scheduling conflicts,and that you have the correct insurance in place.  
 
With no further business before the County Commission, they adjourned until July 30, 2024 
 
 

 


